
 

 

 
 
Dear Skating Families,  
 
In accordance with Government of Ontario Regulations, starting Wednesday, September 22nd, all 
spectators entering the facility will be required to provide proof of being fully vaccinated. At this time, 
requirements apply to our Preliminary and CanSkate sessions only where spectators are permitted. 
 
Please note that all other public health and safety measures remain in effect (including but not limited to 
capacity limits, COVID-19 screening, masking, physical distancing and collection of contact information). 
 
Starting on September 22nd, Silver Blades entry attendants will be requesting and reviewing the following 
additional documentation prior to allowing entry of spectators to the facility:  

1. A vaccination receipt showing the patron is fully vaccinated* 
2. Validation of identification to ensure that the vaccination receipt offered belongs to them. 

Identification must indicate the name and date of birth of the identification holder.  Photo 
identification is not required. 

*Please see government guidelines for vaccination and identification requirements here 
 
As per government regulations, Silver Blades will not be retaining any information provided by patrons, 
and therefore, proof of ID and vaccination will be required upon each entry to the facility.  
 
It is essential to the smooth and timely entry of skaters into the building and onto the ice that 
families come prepared to present the required documentation. 
 
Should an individual choose not to share the required information then, unless the regulations otherwise 
exempts them from this requirement, they will not be permitted to enter the facility.  
 
COMPLETION OF SCREENING TOOLS CONTINUES TO BE REQUIRED: 
 
For skaters: 
https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/ 
 
For parents/other spectators/volunteers entering the facility: 
https://covid-19.ontario.ca/screening/customer/ 
 
School aged skaters may also use the result from their in-school screening provided their health situation 
has not changed throughout the day. 
 
We appreciate everyone’s continued patience and adherence to the protocols in place to keep our skating 
community safe. Please contact us at info@silverblades.com if you have any questions. 
Sincerely,  
The Silver Blades Board 


